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August 21, 2025 
 
Parents/Guardians, 
 
To start the 2025-2026 school year off in the most effective way possible, we are going to try a 
different model for our Meet the Teacher event on August 27.  Here are the details of what to 
expect. 
 

●​ Each homeroom teacher will be hosting two mini-presentations in their classroom—one 
at 3:15 pm and another at 4:15 pm.  If you have multiple students, please attend one 
session at the designated time, and then the next session.   

●​ Each session will cover: 
○​ A  review of the communication tools to share what is happening in your student's 

classroom. (Week at a Glance, Powerschool etc.) 
○​ Teachers will explain how your student will be assessed and how it will be 

reported to you in a meaningful way. 
○​ Classroom expectations. (Norms, lunch recess, hot lunch, supplies, lockers, 

entrances, use of technology, etc) 
○​ Student clubs and activities.   
○​ A review of what your student will be learning in their class, especially their 

Literacy and Numeracy journey. 
○​ An opportunity for a Q/A period. 

 
We hope that this model will make the meet the teacher event more effective in establishing a 
clear outline for the direction of the year.  Families that want to drop off supplies can continue to 
do that as well.  We ask that you do so before or after the session outlined above. 
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back into the building for the 2025-2026 school year.  
As always, please reach out with any questions.  We’d love to hear from you.   
 
 
Kindly 
 
Stefan  
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